
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
Year 12 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 7th December 2016 
 
 
We are writing to invite you to attend the Year 12 Parents’ Evening, which will take place on 
Wednesday 7th December, 2016 from 4pm until 7pm in the Suthers’ Building. 
 
During the evening, there will be the opportunity to discuss your son/daughter’s progress in each of 
the courses they are currently studying at Toot Hill College, with their subject teachers. In 
preparation for the evening, subject teachers will be booking appointments with students during this 
preceding week. 
 
If for any reason you are unable to attend the evening, please do not hesitate to make contact 
directly with your son/daughter’s subject teacher, who will be happy to provide an update by phone 
or email. 
 
Finally, a brief message from one of our Year 12 Young Enterprise groups, who will be there on the 
evening advertising their product: 
Our organisation’s name is Soak and we are currently participating in Young 

Enterprise. We will be selling a variety of bathroom products including bath bombs and 

soap loaves on parents’ evening. The prices range between 50p for some guest soaps to 

£2.50 for large bath bombs. It's the perfect gift for a stocking filler! 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Sarah Fox      Ben Nelson 

 
 
Mrs. Sarah Fox       Mr. Ben Nelson 
 
Head of College       Year 12 Achievement Director 


